
1 | P a g e  
 

 
        STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES 

 New Hampshire Medicaid Program 

   

 
To: NH Medicaid Enrolled ABA Providers  

From: NH Division of Medicaid Services 

Date: June 26, 2025 

Subject:    Updates to Applied Behavioral Analysis Service Codes 

Effective July 1, 2025, CPT code 97155 will no longer be reimbursable for supervision of a technician. Previous 
guidance had indicated that CPT 97155 was to be used for supervision of a technician, however, NH Medicaid does 
not allow for reimbursement solely for supervision. As such, 97155 has been reclassified as a non-covered service. 
 
Qualified providers must utilize CPT 97153 for direct ABA treatment. Claims for services provided under the 
supervision of a qualified provider must include information on the supervising practitioner. 
 
Additionally, in an effort to promote appropriate utilization of CPT code 97153, we are implementing the use of code 
97154 for group services. This change is intended to support effective and efficient care delivery, while mitigating 
overutilization of individual services. 
 
If there are questions on how one of the NH Medicaid Managed Care Organizations (MCO) handles the above 
information, please reach out to your MCO provider representative. 
 
If there are any questions on this notice, please contact the Provider Relations Unit at (603) 223-4774 or (866) 291-
1674. 
 
Thank you, 
 
NH Medicaid Provider Relations  
 


